
This is to notify the public and customers that 
video television recording is scheduled as 
above. Everyone is welcome to be in the 

background to be included for free. But there 
will also be a camera-free space for others.

Any concerns please email 
iomediavideos@gmail.com. View iomedia.tv.

In cinematography
we trust!
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